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ITEM TITLE: 

PRESENTATION/UPDATE ON CORAL GABLES WATERWAYS ASSESSMENT.  

 

 

BRIEF HISTORY: 

This presentation from Florida International University is to provide the City Commission 

with an update on the initial findings of the Coral Gables Waterways Assessment.  

 

The collaborative nutrient loading assessment of the Coral Gables waterway system 

discharging to Biscayne Bay, is designed to provide a detailed quantification of nutrient 

loads at critical junctures in the brackish waterway/canal system as a contributor and driver 

of water quality impairment in the Coral Gables Waterway and the Biscayne Bay Habitat 

Focus Area. In the short term, the assessment is to serve as a guide to municipal managers 

for the cost-effective management of nutrient sources in the watershed to improve water 

quality in the canal system and the quality of the discharge to Biscayne Bay.  

 

In the long term, the proposed assessment of the Coral Gables waterway system is intended 

to assist the City of Coral Gables with watershed nutrient management and infrastructure 

planning for adaptation to future potential sea level rise. The overall scope of this project is 

to be performed as a collaborative effort between scientists from multiple public and non-

profit institutions with local presence in Miami and the City of Coral Gables. 

 

Upon completion of all three phases of the project, a detailed assessment of the watershed 

specific loads affecting the Coral Gables waterway system will be provided to serve as a 

guide for targeting watershed nutrient management.   
 

 

 

 


